Walk Flushing's

thunigirant hustory
with us!

Wabk This W
Flushing and the Korean ﬂmw% Comumunity
Flushing has been a vital center for the NY/NJ Korean American Community
over the past 50 years. The Center for Korean Studies has organized a walking
tour to explore Flushing's historical transformation as a central locus for the

immigrant communities as their presence has influenced the economic,
social, cultural, and religious tapestry of the larger, mainstream society.

Meeting Place: Our local specialist, Dr. Kim, will be introducing us to the
The Giving Church of New York Korean American community through local history and
145-15 Bayside Avenue showing us important community locations, such as The
Flushing, NY 11354 Giving Church of New York, the H-Mart on Union Street, the

MinKwon Center for Community Action, Kum Gang San
Date: Restaurant, and Bandi Books.

Friday, October 20, 2017
TO RSVP, CONTACT REMY.BALLEW@STONYBROOK.EDU BY OCTOBER 16TH
Time:
1:00PM-3:30PM
AEYH2

Tour Guide: Egig_i q\\\w Stony Brook University
Rev. Dr. Eun Joo Kim RO
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